
Thursday, August 17, 2023 

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Attention ALL Students:  As a reminder, schedule changes 
are not made on the first day of school.  If you have a 
problem with your schedule, complete the Request to See 
Your Counselor Google Form.  If you have any questions, 
please come by the Counseling Office. 
 
Attention Students with Work Permits:  ALL work permits 
will be expiring on August 27th.  If you are still working, 
you will need to renew your work permit.  See Ms. Svider 
in the Counseling Office for more information. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Group A has duty this 

week 


